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Happy New Year 
 

Wishing everyone at Mole Valley Quilters a very Happy, Healthy 
and prosperous New Year. 
 
First of all a very big thank you to all the Great Bookham 
Housegroup who organised such a wonderful and memorable 
Christmas Party.   
 
Everyone was in party mood wearing their jumpers, hats and of 
course their new Badges!  Well done everyone.  We now have to 
remember to bring them to every meeting! 
 
The food was delicious, and so were the party games and here 
are a couple of pictures of  the crafty moments! 
 
We can now look forward to a full programme this year with a 
talk tonight by Gail Lawther on “Glorious Gardens”.   Next month 
it is Show and Tell so do not forget to bring your quilts, etc. 
 
The Newsletter folder has been found and just needs updating 
and then can be lent out again. 
 
If you want to recycle your Christmas cards please bring them in  
February and I will tell you where they are going. 
 
Marie-Louise 

 

Busy with the craft project 

Christmas Party 2017 

Find us on Facebook—Mole Valley Quilters 



 

 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

January 2018 
 

 Sale at the Quilt Room Dorking 
 
Shop Sale   Wednesday 3 January—Saturday 6 January 
                     (10 am—5 pm)  

 
 

Annual Fabric Sale and Exhibition at the Maltings Farnham 
 

Sunday 14 January—10 am to 4 pm 
 
£6 before 1.00 pm and £3.00 after 
 

Spring Quilt Festival, Ardingly 
 

26—28 January 
 
Wonderful displays of quilts to see, plenty of shopping opportunities and 
experts to ‘show you how’.  Order your tickets and get more information 
from www.grosvenorshows.co.uk 
 

Last month Gill Penn held a fund raising coffee 
morning. 
 
£1074 was raised for Myeloma UK and Amyloidosis 
research.  Well done and apologies that this did not 
go in last month’s Newsletter! 


